o I . »
, October 2023

NLABC

Please refer to ( j

https://www.asdk12.org/Page/
6622 to determine if your child
is too sick to be at school.

If your child requires
medication to treat any of their
S symptoms, please complete the ‘
W appropriate medication forms

found at:
Upcoming health screening information: https://www.asdk12.org/Page/7810

The Lion’s Club volunteers will be here on —
Tuesday, October 10 for Flu Shot Clivic
Photo Screening. This is a vision screening for
grades K-2.
Grades 3, 5 and 7 will be screened for
Distance/Vision Acuity.
If your child wears glasses, please make sure they
are brought to school next week ©

Get your Flu Shot this
season through one of the
ASD Flu Shot Clinics!
They are free, and open to
all ages!

. : _ They will be held on:
We will also be measuring growth and conducting Wed | /

hearing screenings for select grade levels. If you Tt | 26 ﬁ
/

have a concern about your child’s vision or
hearing, please let me know.

See attached flyers for
locations and details.
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Nurse Natasha
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